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Migration Program - 2022-23 planning levels

This measure will increase the size of the 2022-23 Migration Program from 160,000 to 195,000 places. There will be a strong focus on skilled migration to ease workforce shortages.

The Department of Home Affairs is leading this measure.

Services Australia has been allocated $189,000 in 2022-23 and $2 million over 4 years. This is to provide the additional customer services and ICT support required to support the higher migration levels. 

You can read more about Australia’s Migration Program on the Department of Home Affairs’ website.

This measure is not subject to the passage of legislation.
Who does this measure affect?
This affects people wanting to migrate to Australia, employers, and state and territory governments.
When will this start and finish?
[bookmark: _GoBack]This started on 1 July 2022 and is ongoing.
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